
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

You will have received this letter in your school enrolment information pack as you have a four year old 

child due to start school in the near future.  Greenmeadows School operates a programme which provides 

your child with several school visits, to help make the transition to school a smooth and happy process.  

 

From this year we will have a ‘Reception Room’ which is run by a teacher, Mrs Anna Murphy.   Anna will 

run a programme which includes craft activities, shared reading and writing and maths activities, a visit 

each week to their soon-to-be classroom- teacher and a tour of school.  These sessions will be run each 

Wednesday from 9.00am until 11.30.  Part of this time includes morning break time.  This allows the 

children to play alongside others who will soon be their classmates and learn routines related to bell times. 

 

Anna will contact you once there is a vacancy for your child to start school visits and will let you know all 

details needed for your first visit.  We aim for your child to have several visits.  By the time they start 

school they will be ready to be an ‘Full Dayer’.   

 

We welcome you and your child to Greenmeadows School, and hope the transition to school is a smooth 

and rewarding one for all concerned.  If you have any worries or questions do not hesitate to contact 

myself, or Mrs Ali de Lange, Head of Junior School. 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child very soon. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Mark Johnson 

Principal 


